
Greater Shepparton Foundation aims for inclusive, interconnected communities where everybody
has an equal opportunity to participate.  

To support this vision we are providing every family with a child attending 
kindergarten in Greater Shepparton in 2023 in-language information and an 
insect repellent to ensure more families in our community are informed and 

safe from mosquio-borne diseases and their life-long impacts. 
For more information visit www.greatershepparton.foundation 



Thank you to our project partners: 


